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APPLICATION - REFERENCE

TO THE U.N.
Athens, 19/6/2012
Ladies and Gentlemen, 

We are addressing your world class organization, given the interest on your part in managing humanitarian crises and social problems, particularly when these are related to the sensitive area of ​​Health.

Following a decision by the Board of the Medical Association of Athens, under the framework of its responsibilities and authorities, and as the guardian of public health and patient’s interests, particularly of those who are economically disadvantaged, addresses this application-reference to you and calls you for immediate intervention to the Greek Government and Europe.

This is because in today's world, beyond any economical crisis and particularly in a modern European country Greece, it is really unacceptable for thousands of patients not to have access to medication!

Thousands of Greek patients are in a dramatic situation as they have to face on one hand  the inability of hospitals to meet the pharmaceutical care, and on the other the weakness of pharmacies to provide drugs to the insured patients due to payment suspension. Therefore, the insured citizens are forced to cover the expenses for their medication themselves, while others who lack financial capability are sentenced to an agonizing wait.
The inefficient handling by authorities, the lack of local welfare and understanding of the problem on European level in the sensitive area of ​​pharmaceutical care lead to the ultimate peril of human life loss. Therefore, the situation requires specific and well-targeted actions that will lead to solutions. 
The financial crisis has suddenly turned into a humanitarian crisis, that cannot and should not leave anyone indifferent, and therefore should not be sealed with the loss of lives.
People’s Europe and the European Charter of Health must be followed by the appropriate actions, so that every European citizen will be guaranteed to an equal access to a basic level of medical care, regardless of the economic status of her/his country.
We ask for your intervention within your terms of reference.
For the Board of the Medical Association of Athens

THE PRESIDENT  
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Notification: World Health Organization
